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March 29, 2021 

Ms. Jennifer Booth 
Project Manager 
City of Stockton, Public Works 
425 N. El Dorado Street 
Stockton, CA, 95202-1997  

Dear Ms. Booth: 

The Homeless Employment Litter Program (HELP) has given California Department 
of Transportation (Caltrans), District 10 Stockton, an opportunity to partner with 
the City of Stockton and the non-profit group Ready to Work (RTW) to provide 
litter abatement in and around the city. 

Additional funding, in the amount of $75,000, will be made available for 
expenditures under the terms of the Delegated Maintenance Agreement (DMA) 
with the City of Stockton dated September 6, 2018. The additional funding is a 
one-time increase and augments the authorized annual amount of $121,000 
stipulated in Exhibit A of the DMA. The availability of the additional funds will 
expire on June 30,2022.  

This letter is a request for modification to the current Delegated Maintenance 
Agreement, signed on September 6, 2018. 

Sincerely, 

Mauricio Serrano  
Deputy District Director Maintenance Division 

cc:   Dennis T Agar, District 10 Director 
Jon Bevan, Maintenance Manager II, Valley Division 

ATTACHMENT A
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